
Community United for Jobs, Healthcare and Opportunity  
c/o NVP 16 Church Street Waterbury, CT  06702 
 
 
 

 
March 23, 2016 
 
Darlene Stromstad, FACHE 
President/CEO 
Waterbury Hospital 
64 Robbins Street  
Waterbury, CT  06708 
 
Dear Ms. Stromstad,  
 
Thank you for meeting with us to discuss the future of Waterbury Hospital. We 
appreciate your compiling the relevant sections of your filings and legal documents 
related to our concerns about maintaining quality and affordable healthcare in our 
community.  
 
We have drafted a community benefits agreement based on what Waterbury 
Hospital and Prospect Medical have already agreed to do (sections 1-10). The only 
additional language that we have added is that we will continue the dialogue on 
those and other issues in the future.  
 
We look forward to a signature from Prospect Medical so that we can work together 
to make Waterbury Hospital a center of healthcare excellence for another 100 years.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Steven Schrag 
 
Steve Schrag 
Community United  
 


